## PANJAB UNIVERSITY CHANDIGARH OFFICE OF THE FINANCE AND DEVELOPMENT OFFICER

No. 1606 - 1806 FDO Dated: 18-3-2020

To

All the Chairperson,
Coordinators of All Centres/Heads of the Deptts./Branches,
Directors of Regional Centers/Principles of Constituents Colleges,
DUI/Director RPC/SVC/SO to Vice-Chancellor/Deputy Registrar
(Accounts)/All A.R. (Accounts),
Panjab University,
Chandigarh.

Subject:- Submission of bills for payment out of the budget for the financial year 2019-20.

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is in continualtion to this office letter No. 1218-1417/FDO dated 26.02.2020 on the subject cited above.

In order to ensure the utilization of grant under sponsored projects and schemes the last date for receipt of bills is extended upto 30<sup>th</sup> March, 2020.

In case of bills pertaining to other accounts/funds the date has been extended upto 27th March, 2020.

Finance & Development Officer